
 
Dear KUDHEIHA members, 
 
Kenya Union of Domestic, Hotels, Educational Institutions, Hospitals and Allied Workers 
(KUDHEIHA) members who joined Kenya University Staff Union (KUSU) and their membership 
deductions have been stopped together with those whose deductions had not been effected are 
hereby advised to go to the finance office (wages section) and have their 
deductions reinstated. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Joshua Okumu 
KUSU Chiromo Representative 
 
 


